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Weekly Bulletin March 16, 2023

*Schedule subject to change*
Sports schedule updates can be found at:

https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/511

Thursday, March 16, 2023
YAL Seniors
All County Festival - Duanesburg Central School
Class of 2024 Sub Supper Fundraiser 3-5pm
Friday, March 17, 2023
Superintendent’s Conference Day
NO SCHOOL
Saturday, March 18, 2023
All County Festival - Duanesburg Central School
FFA Sub-State Contests - Schuylerville
Monday, March 20, 2023
Board of Education Meeting - Library 7:30pm
Wednesday, March 22 - Friday, March 25, 2023
Scholastic Book Fair
Saturday, March 25 & Sunday, March 26,  2023
Futsal Tournament
Wednesday, March 29, 2023
Spring Picture Day
Friday, March 31, 2023
K - 5 Morning Program 8:25am
Science Club/RPG Club Field Trip
Drama Club/ Musical Production 7:00pm
Saturday, April 1, 2023
Drama Club/Musical Production 7:00pm
Monday, April 3, 2023
Board of Education Meeting - Library 7:30pm
Wednesday, April 5, 2023
Math Honor Society Field Trip                              6:00am
5th Grade Field Trip - MiSci 9:00am
PTO Meeting - Library 6:00pm
Thursday, April 6, 2023
K-6 Talent Show 8:00am
Head Start/UPK Parent Committee Meeting         9:30am
Friday, April 7 - Friday, April 14, 2023
SPRING RECESS - NO SCHOOL
Tuesday, April 18 - Friday, April 21, 2023
FBLA Conference & Competition
Thursday, April 20, 2023
YAL Juniors
Monday, April 24, 2023
Board of Education Meeting - Library 7:30pm
Thursday, April 27, 2023
YAL Seniors

Student Focus
Friday, March 17th, 2023 there will be no school for
students due to the Superintendent Conference Day.

We hope our students will leverage this time to not
only practice the other-people-matter mindset below,
but also get up-to-date with all assignments or get
ahead..

Principal’s Message
Dear Families,

This week our school community focused on the
other-people-mindset of Identifying and Appreciating
the Good in Others. It’s important to deliberately
work to identify and appreciate others’ character
strengths.

Identifying and appreciating the good in others is a
core tenet of the Other People Mindset. This isn’t
always what comes naturally. Often, it’s easier to
blame others for our problems or find flaws in others
to use as excuses for our own jealousy, bitterness, or
resentment. The problem is that this negativity
usually leads to problems -- for ourselves, for the
other person, and for our relationships.

Identifying and appreciating the good in other people
helps you see the world through a more positive --
and less threatening -- lens. If you’re constantly
seeing the negative traits of people, you’re going to
think the world is comprised of bad people -- and
you’re going to operate from a defensive posture.
This isn’t to say that we should be naive or see the
world, and its people, through “rose-colored glasses.”
It’s just that we should strive to understand people’s
intent. If you see the good in another, they are likely
to see the good in you.

To practice and encourage the character strength of
perspective with your child, please let your child
know what you appreciate about him/her.

Have a wonderful weekend!

https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/511


Yearbook Patron Ads

Dear Parents & Community Members,

It is that time of year again, when the Clarion
Yearbook Staff asks for contributions for Patron Ads.
These Patron Ads are an opportunity for you to give
“Good Luck” wishes to this year’s seniors.  The cost
for a Patron Ad is $10.  If you would like to submit a
patron ad, please fill out the form below and submit
payment (either cash, or a check made out to SSCS
Clarion) to Sharon Springs Central School, Attn:
Stephanie Fuller/Dan Cornwell, PO Box 218, Sharon
Springs, NY 13459  no later than Friday March 31st.
Thank you!

Patron Ads can also be emailed to:
sfuller@sharonsprings.org or
dcornwell@sharonsprings.org with payments sent to
the school address above. Please write “Patron Ad” in
the subject line of checks.

Patron Ad:
___________________________________________
___________________________________________
___________________________________________
___________________________________________
___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

Volunteers Needed for Futsal Tournament
Varsity boys and girls play on Saturday, March 25th

and modified boys and girls play on Sunday, March
26th. The Booster and Soccer clubs would appreciate
it if each family could commit to volunteering at least
2 hours during the weekend or donate items for the
concession stand, but anytime you can give will be
appreciated.  Please call or text Kristy Reynolds at
(518) 320-0336 if you can volunteer or donate

Volunteer Positions include: Set up and clean up;
Admission/registration table (ideally 2 people at all
times); Concession stand (ideally 3 people at all
times); Timekeeper (1 person at all times) and
Referees/Officials (2 at all times).

The Sharon Springs Soccer Club and Booster Club
host the Futsal Tournament. Both clubs are organized
and run by parent/community volunteers to support
extracurricular sports, clubs and activities for our
students.

The Soccer Club has been able to help with the cost
of all soccer traveling teams.

The Booster Club has been able to support all sports
and clubs including FBLA and the Drama Club.
Some examples how Booster Club supports our
students is by giving financial assistance to help
offset costs for: the basketball travel summer league
at Clark’s gym, summer and spring soccer travel
leagues in Herkimer and Utica, FBLA National
competitions, Biddy Ball t-shirts and Sharon Springs
Clay Target team. Booster Club also sponsors and
hosts the Sports Award Banquet and provides the
medallions and pins for this event as well as the
Music awards at the end of year that recognizes
student achievement.

Thank you for your continued support. Without our
SSCS community, these opportunities would not be
available to our youth.

mailto:dcornwell@sharonsprings.org


Sharon Springs Central School PTO
CAN & BOTTLE DRIVE FUNDRAISER

Route 10 Redemption Center
6058 State Route 10, Cobleskill

………………………………….
Drop off Cans & Bottles to Ed
during normal business hours!

Advise him they’re for the SSCS PTO.
Check their Facebook Page!

……………………………….
December 21, 2022 - March 21, 2023

All cash collected from the returns will benefit the
eWallet for the SSCS Book Fair fundraiser.

Community Focus
A service to the

Sharon Springs Community

Weekly Bulletin Submissions
SSCS will continue to produce this document each week
as a service to the SSCS community. Similar to last year,
classified ads, such as advertisements for the sale of items,
help wanted ads, etc., will no longer be accepted.
Advertisements will only be accepted if it relates to a
potential educational benefit for our students or it has the
potential to benefit the Sharon Springs community. SSCS
reserves the right to edit any submission. For
consideration, please email by 3 p.m. on Tuesdays to
weeklybulletin@sharonsprings.org.

mailto:weeklybulletin@sharonsprings.org

